
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Stephanie Blunt' <sblunt@tridentaaa.com>

Date: 1/3/2013 2:44:40 PM
Subject: RE: Amended NGAs

Would you believe they are in the mail? They went out yesterday. 

Happy New Year.

Tony

From: Stephanie Blunt [mailto:sblunt@tridentaaa.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2013 10:02 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Amended NGAs

Hi Tony,

Happy New Year!

During our last AAA meeting, you mentioned that we were going to receive Amended NGAs. Do you have any idea 
when we will receive them?

Thanks,

Stephanie M. Blunt
Executive Director
Trident Area Agency on Aging
4450 Leeds Place West, Suite B
North Charleston, SC 29405
Phone: (843) 554-2282
Fax: (843) 554-2284
www.tridentaaa.org
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